Central Midlands Local Emergency Planning Committee (LEPC)
September 7, 2022, at 10:00am

The meeting for the Central Midlands LEPC was held in the Newberry County Emergency
Operations Center (EOC) 540 Wilson Road, Newberry, SC September 7, 2022, at 10:00
AM.

The meeting was opened with the welcome and introduction by Tommy Long

Newberry County Emergency Management Coordinator and Bethany Morton SC
Emergency Management Division.

Minutes from the February 2, 2022, meeting passed with all in favor.

1. Tom Allen -Office of Regulatory and State ESF-12- Reported the state has
received an additional 400 million dollars for broadband and will start
construction in rural areas soon. He also encouraged people to call 811
before you dig or report someone who is digging and has not called. He
also reported that Congress asked the states to gather information to
submit about people crossing railroad crossings illegally. Something needs
to be done because it is becoming a problem for every state.

2. Advanced Storm Spotter Training- John Quagliariello, National
Weather Service- Present a PowerPoint presentation on Advanced Storm
Spotter training. (See attached for Quick Reference Guide)

Next meeting will be February 8, 2023.

The meeting was adjourned by Tommy Long at Noon.



